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Christmas Play  
The children raised the bar with their Christmas 
shows this year. The Shiniest Star by EYFs and KS1 
told the Christmas story as a complete musical and 
Key stage 2’s performance of Scrooge took us into 
Dickens story of generosity at Christmas with 
talented story telling from all. 
This year, for the first time, we asked for donations 
on the way in and have raised an amazing  
£153.14 and this will go towards future 
productions. Thank you for your generosity.  
Please return the letter for DVD orders by 
tomorrow if you can.  

Stars of the week ending 14th December 
Reception - Odin  
Class 1- Logan   
Class 2- All of Class   
Class 3 – All of Class   
Class 4 – Lily Eve   
Class 5 – Sevi & Sofia   
Class 6 – All of Class 
   
Golden Tokens week ending 14th December  
Reception -  
Class 1 - Hannah 
Class 2 - Corey 
Class 3 - Oliver  
Class 4 - Alisha   
Class 5 - Biba   
Class 6 – Faye 
   
 

Dates for Your Diary 
21st Dec – 4th Jan  Christmas Holiday 
Monday 7th January    School term beginning  
12th -15th February  Year 6 London Trip 
18th – 22nd Feb Half Term 
8th – 22nd April  Easter Holiday 
Mon 6th May  May Bank Holiday 
27th – 31st May Whitsun Holiday 
Mon 3rd June  INSET DAY – School 
Closed 
Thurs 25th July  INSET DAY – School 
Closed 
Fri 26th July  Summer Holiday begins 
 

 
 

Fund Raising  
Christmas is a time for giving and we really 
appreciate your support with different events this 
month. 
Here are the final totals for events you have 
supported: 
Children in Need -  £2,035 from St Mary’s and St 
Maddern’s. Pudsey is currently busy but we are 
hoping we will visit in the New Year. 
Toy sale from Advent Eucharist Gifts - £141.95 for 
World Wildlife Fund  
Class 2 Cake sale - £143.35 towards class 2 new 
carpet  
Christmas Jumper Donations - £75 for Save the 
Children Charity  
 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 
 

CLUBS 

There will be NO CLUBS week beginning 
Monday 7th January. 

If you need after school child care that week 
please book into Adventure Club. 

Please make sure your child does not bring any food containing nuts and eggs (hard boiled or scotch) into school. 
 We have 2 children with serious nut and egg allergies.  Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for your continuing support with 
your child’s education. 
Have safe and happy Christmas and we hope 
the New Year brings you peace. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


